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7-11-17

The meeting was called to order by President, Joyce DeYoung at 1:30 p.m. 

Present: Brenda Armenia, Alex Anna, Joyce DeYoung, and Janice Mihora

Absent: Sue Wells 

Joyce DeYoung provided the agenda.

The minutes from 6-6-17 were approved. 

Joyce gave the treasurer’s report.  Available funds are $7,156.08. 

COURSE IMPROVEMENT

· Joyce shared construction of the bathroom between 14 & 15 will begin in October or November.

· #9 – The hill at the tee boxes will be taken down and the tee boxes will be moved over so golfers will target to the left side of the fairway.  The bunker on the left side will be removed and the cart path on the right will be removed.

· Overseeding - Four fairways will not be overseeded.  #11 will be overseeded.

· #13 – Gravel will be removed and a cement turnaround will be installed.

· Hot dog stand at the turn with bathrooms – Is back on the books. 

· Chelsea – Will be replaced with Northstar.

CALENDAR

· Ryder Cup – February 13 & 20

· Club Championship – Change from April 17 to April 24th
· Home & Home – May 8 or 22nd
· Queens of Swing – November 13, 2018

· Member/Member – December 4, 2018

· Sadie Hawkins – May 1, 2018

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

· It was discussed to vote on whether you need to play 6 play days with SBRWGA before winning the Queen of Swing and playing 10 play days in order to compete in the President’s Cup. All in favor.

· Before the next meeting, Janice will send an email to the membership for a vote on whether to have 2 day same week tournaments or 2 day different week tournaments for:

	Tournament
	Same Week
	Different Week

	Ryder Cup
	Feb 12 & 13
	Feb 13 & 20

	President’s Cup
	March 19 & 20
	March 20 & 27

	Club Championship
	April 23 & 24
	April 17 & 24


HOME & HOME

Brenda shared that it was a successful event in spite of the heat with 75 participants total from the three associations. Because of the heat seven people cancelled their tee times.

QUEEN OF SWING

Today, we had 4 low net winners.  It was discussed to have a card playoff on the back nine minus ½ handicap with only 2 low net or low gross each month.  After much discussion, we tabled this until a later date and decided to award all 4 low net winners.

SADIE HAWKINS

· The budget was originally approved for $25 per person.  It was agreed to decrease this amount to $20.  

· Mary Snowden will take over the Sadie Hawkins event.  Alex will be the SBRWGA Executive Board representative.  

AD HOC COMMITTEE

Janice will call a meeting when CJ returns from vacation.

Members are: Jean Cheszek, CJ Kerley, and Charlene Culver.

RINGERS

· All agreed that Marion Ewing is doing a fantastic job tracking ringers.  

· We decided to divide the tracking into thirds.

HOLIDAY LUNCHEON

Janice will send a “save the date” to the membership that the Holiday Luncheon will be on December 8th at Michelangelo’s.

Respectfully Submitted,

Janice Mihora

Secretary

